
From: Kirk W. Lambrecht  

Sent: Monday, December 21, 2020 3:03 PM 

To: Terry/Mary Monachella  

Cc: Jason Peterein  

Subject: Village of Green Trails Detention Basin/Pond 

 

Dear Ms. Monachella: 

I had a chance to visit the site today and inspect the spillway.  The work completed by your 

contactor last Friday fulfills the requirements of our Notice of Violation letter sent to the Village 

of Green Trails Trustees.  The detention basin, including its outlet structure and spillway, are in 

compliance with MSD’s stormwater requirements. Thank you for your response to this matter.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 KIRK LAMBRECHT 

DIVISION INSPECTOR 

METROPOLITAN ST. LOUIS SEWER DISTRICT 

ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT - ENVIRONMENTAL COMPLIANCE 

10 EAST GRAND AVENUE 

ST. LOUIS, MISSOURI 63147-2913 

 


